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 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bella     and        Bear 
 

We are very pleased to let you know that Bella and Bear will be returning to Purple Oaks Academy on Friday 
8th October 2021. Each week one of them will come to Purple Oaks and visit with the students. 
 
Bear and Bella are flat coat retrievers. Bella is 8 years old and Bear is 6 years old. 
 
Medical science has shown that a dog In the classroom can promote physical healing, reduce anxiety, fatigue 
and depression, as well as provide emotional support. 
 
Bear and Bella will be supervised by a trained adult at all times. Your child will not be on their own with Bear 
or Bella, they will need to ask permission before they can stroke either of them. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to work with them, please inform the academy office. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
Sarah Martin 

Principal 


